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September 20, 2018 

Dear Parents,  

 

Welcome back to school! I hope your children are having a great year so far!  
 
Purdue Extension – Porter County is pairing with Discovery Charter School to host 4-H Coding & 

Technology Club for kids in grades 2-5 once a month after school as a part of our STEM initiative with 

local schools. Class size is limited to 15 students and on a first come, first served basis.  

 

In order to register your child for Coding Club, please fill out the form at the following link 

(http://bit.ly/DiscoveryCodingClub). Once we reach our maximum 15 children or we reach the 

registration deadline of September 28th, you will be contacted with more information. To participate, 

we have a required enrollment form, as well as a $15 program fee, per child. Checks are the preferred 

payment method and can be made out to “Purdue Extension – Porter County”. This is a one-time 

program fee that will only need to be paid once during our October-May run of 4-H Coding Club and 

covers any other 4-H participation throughout the year. The form and payment are due on the first day 

of Coding and Technology club, October 12th. This is, again, a first-come, first-served opportunity.  

 

Starting in October and ending in May, the group will meet from 3:30-4:30 the second Friday of the 

month.  

 

Those dates are as follows: 

 

October 12, November 9, and December 12 of 2018 

January 11, February 8, March 8, April 12, and May 10 of 2019. 

 

On the form found at the link (http://bit.ly/DiscoveryCodingClub), please register one child per 

submission. (If you are registering more than one child, fill it out individually per child). 

 

We look forward to a successful session of STEM learning! 

 

Sincerely,       

Brooke Sauter     Megan Carden 

 

Special Programs Coordinator  4-H Coding Club Adult Leader 

4-H Youth Development 

 

Email:Bsauter@Purdue.edu  Email: Megmisc@aim.com 

Office: (219) 465-3555   Phone: (219) 741-0814 
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